Burnaby Central Secondary School SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

Dear Parents:

All student activity fees, graduation fees and yearbooks are available to purchase online. During the course of the year, you will also be able to pay for field trips, sports uniforms and other extracurricular activities. Please see the Burnaby Central Secondary School website (https://central.burnabyschools.ca) for updates. For your convenience, fees currently available for payment are listed below.

2022-2023 SCHOOL FEES	
Activity Fee	\$30.00
Grad Ceremony	\$80.00
Grad Dinner-Dance	\$135.00
Yearbook (if purchased prior to January 31, 2023)	\$55.00
Yearbook (on or after February 1, 2023	\$65.00
There will be no refunds issued on Yearbooks purchased after November 25, 2022	

Registration Instructions:

- → Step 1: GO TO https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com (there is also a link on Central's website https://central.burnabyschools.ca).
- → Step 2: REGISTER by selecting "Get Started Today" and follow the steps:
- → Step 3: You will receive a confirmation email. Select the 'click here' option, sign in and add your child/children to your household account.

You will be able to view, pay and confirm school related expenses. Online help is available from KEV Software at https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com.

CONVENIENTSECURE

Thank you and welcome to School Cash Online.

For more information contact Parent Helpdesk at parenthelp@schoolcashonline.com or 1.866.961.1803